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NOTICE
1 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

 
Pursuant to the “Open Public Meetings Act,” N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq., the New Jersey Board of 

Public Utilities hereby gives Notice of Cancellation of a previously scheduled Meeting. 

 

The previously noticed meeting concerning the CRA Straw Proposal and Proposed Fiscal Year 

2017 Budgets has been cancelled.  The Meeting will be rescheduled in the near future, and a 

separate Notice will be provided.  The meeting was scheduled for May 16, 2016, at the Board of 

Public Utilities, 1
st
 Floor Multipurpose Room, 44 South Clinton Avenue, Trenton, NJ at 10:00 

a.m.   

 

 

  

      

__________________ 

Irene Kim Asbury 

Secretary of the Board 

 

 

Dated: May 10, 2016 
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